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PILOT IMPLEMENTATION AT AGRUPAMENTO DE ESCOLAS DE AVEIRO

KEY RECOMMENDATIONS

e Enlarging the number and duration of the lessons
* Reducing the number of students per class
e Ensure the presence of more than one teacher

Y

TEACHERS’ TESTIMONIALS

» “Students were challenged to learn coding in a short period of time
and embraced the test: they were indeed very motivated to create
simple apps and by doing it (building and algorithm and using
logical structures) they reflected and analyzed alternative solutions.”

“From day one, the students were enthusiastic and interested. The
project is truly relevant and shows the importance of going forward.
In our school, we are planning to extend the duration of the lessons
to one scholar year”
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